
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

35/19 14 October 2019 

 
 

POON SAAN COMMUNITY HALL CLOSURE 
 
 

Community members are advised that the Poon Saan Community Hall will be closed all day 
on Saturday 19 October 2019 for the Local Government Elections. 
 
The Shire apologises for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  


